
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning & Zoning Commission will conduct a public 
hearing at 6:00 p.m. on June 3, 2025 at City Hall, 105 E 1st St., for the purpose of 
considering a revision of the General Development Plan and Preliminary Plat for 
Petersen 9th Subdivision as described below:  
 

                                           Petersen 9th Subdivision 
 
That part of the Northwest Quarter of the Northeast Quarter and that part of the 
Southwest Quarter of the Northeast Quarter all in Section 28, Township 105 N, Range 
14W 

Stewartville, Olmsted County, MN 
Complete Legal Description on file at City Hall.  

 
 
Written or oral statements shall be considered. 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


